
Question on Notice 
No. 835 

Asked on 24 May 2006 
 
 
MR PEARCE asked the Minister for Health (MR ROBERTSON)- 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Health and Community Care Program (HACC) – 
 
Will he list the funding allocated under the program to non-government HACC service 
providers within the Fitzroy Electorate? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Home and Community Care Program (HACC) is a national joint Australian and State 
Government funded program.  It provides a range of basic maintenance and support services 
which allow people to be more independent at home and in the community.  HACC eligible 
clients are the frail aged, younger people with disabilities and their carers. 
 
Currently Fitzroy receives recurrent operating funding of $2,657,204.  As an outcome of the 
2005-2006 HACC funding found, Fitzroy will receive an additional $53,667 recurrent 
operating funds and $271,225 non operating funds. 
 
Attached is a list of each service provider and annual funding within the Fitzroy Electorate. 
 
 

 



 
ATTACHMENT 

 
Funding in the Fitzroy Electorate for the Financial Year 2005-2006 

 
 

Financial 
Year Service Provider Name 

Operating 
Contract 

$ 

Operating 
Funding  
(2005-06) 

$ 

Non Operating 
Funding  
(2005-06) 

$ 

2005-06 
Centacare Home and 
Community Care Service, 
Duaringa Shire 

141,111 13,096 33,625 

2005-06 Baralaba Community Aged 
Care Association 102,841 250 - 

2005-06 Blue Care Rockhampton 1,619,675 22,825 115,000 

2005-06 Blue Care Moura 198,028 - - 

2005-06 Blue Care Mount Morgan 111,861 - - 

2005-06 Blue Care Central Queensland 
Allied Health 70,234 - - 

2005-06 Ozcare - Duaringa Shire 76,444 17,496 62,600 

2005-06 Wowan/Dululu Multi Purpose 
Centre 85,982 - - 

2005-06 Meals on Wheels Mt Morgan 
Inc 8,802 - - 

2005-06 Blue Care Moura Meals on 
Wheels 1,904 - - 

2005-06 Central Highlands Community 
Options 240,322 - 60,000 

Total  $2,657,204 $53,667 $271,225 
     

 


